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1
Overview

oneM2M would like to thank ITU-T Study Group 17 for their Liaison Statement COM 17 – LS 187 – E on the use of OIDs for IoT, which was considered during the Technical Plenary meeting that took place in Sapporo (Japan) the week of May 18th 2015..

oneM2M thanks ITU-T Study Group 17 for suggesting to hold a collocated meeting with the relevant group of oneM2M to study the use of object identifiers (OID) for the identification of IoT.

oneM2M will work in the upcoming weeks on providing ITU-T SG17 with a summary of the usage of OIDs in the oneM2M specifications.

In the meantime, oneM2M would like to encourage further discussions on the subject between the two groups.

In particular, oneM2M would like to invite ITU-T SG17 to express their interest or preference on any of the following possibilities for discussion:

· To participate in joint conference calls

· To be invited as a guest at one of the two upcoming oneM2M face-to-face Technical Plenary meetings (see below)
2
Requested Action
Feedback from ITU-T SG17 to oneM2M on the preferred way to collaborate.
3
Next F2F Meeting Dates
	TP18
	Philadelphia USA
	2015-07-20 ~ 2015-07-24

	TP19
	Sophia Antipolis
	2015-09-07 ~ 2015-09-11
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